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CSAAC INITIATES A NEWSLETTER 
The purpose of the new CSAAC newsletter is to provide specialized 
information to CSAAC family, friends, and personnel. We at CSAAC believe 
this is another great way to keep all informed of and build awareness about 
all the fantastic services we provide, and wonderful things we do, as well as 
giving spotlight to our CSAAC staff. 

Introducing Bradford Landing! 

 

In early November our Director of Infrastructure Operations, Craig Pardini, 
toured and acquired a new CSAAC property...Bradford Landing. Located in 
the Bradford landing development of Silver Spring, MD are two new homes 
that are two three story, 3 bedrooms, 2.5 bath townhomes.   CSAAC is in the 
process of purchasing new MPDU (Moderately Prices Dwelling Units) homes 
to expand the residential program and to phase out some of the older homes.  

 

NEWS THAT YOU CAN USE: HUMAN RESOURCES 

Celebrating Our CSAAC Community! 

Employee Milestone Anniversaries! Thank You for All You Do! 
Geoffrey Akame 5YEARS Bienvenu Akoa 5YEARS 

 

A SOLAR 
SUCCESS! 
 

East Village Solar so far has 
accrued $6900 in total 
savings to date. The facility 
was officially dedicated 
over the summer. 

The Ground Mount System 
with its 1440 state-of-the-
art panels will produce 
496.8 kW! 

 

 

CSAAC’s Solar Field 



Michael Amoah 5YEARS  Peter Anokam 5YEARS   Janet Bekoe 5YEARS 

Evelyn Berkoh Asamoah 15YEARS Marietou Boiro 20YEARS  Robert Daniel 5YEARS 

Karen Doucette 5YEARS  Daniel Enokpa 5YEARS   Pegecar Jingco 10YEARS 

Tina Le 15YEARS   William Mayer 5YEARS   Joseph Ngantchu Linkio 5YEARS 

Akwasi Obeng 25YEARS  Oluwafemi Oluyeye 5YEARS  Victor Singbeh Sr 10YEARS 

Ibrahim Sittar 5YEARS   Robert Tyndall 5YEARS   Eva Wilson 15YEARS 

 

CSAAC’s insurance benefit coverage year begins on December 1st, 2021 and 
ends November 31st, 2022. 

 

 

 

“We are working very hard to make CSAAC the preeminent facility in 
all of Maryland” – Eric Salzano 



EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 

Today’s employee spotlight is that of, George Diggs! 

 

Hailing originally from Liberia, West Africa, George has been with CSAAC for 12 years, starting in 
September 2009 working in the Vocational Department.  In 2015 he made the transition to the 
Finance Department where he does Accounts Payable.  Mr. Diggs holds a Bachelor’s Degree and 
Master’s of Science Degree in Accounting from Strayer University.  In his spare time, George enjoys 
playing the piano, chess, Scrabble and watching sports. 

 

 

CRAIG PARDINI RECEIVES RECYCLING AWARD FROM MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

 

Each year, businesses in Montgomery County are required to complete an annual recycle report.  For 
fiscal year 2021, Craig Pardini, Director of Infrastructure Operations, developed the concept of 
changing all of the lights at The Jane Salzano Center for Autism Headquarters to LED lights.  By 
doing this, CSAAC will significantly assist in waste reduction. For more on this story go to 
WWW.CSAAC.org. 

http://www.csaac.org/


 

 

 

 

CSAAC upcoming trainings (only if you are due) 

November 15: MANDT Day 1 9:00am – 12:00pm    November 16: MANDT Day 2  9:00am – 5:00pm 

November 18: Clinical Update 10:00am – 3:00pm  November 19: CPR/FA Recert  10:00am – 3:00pm 

- Contact Erika Trenard for scheduling  

 

 

 

**To CSAAC Family & Friends:  Please send your generous end of 
the year donations to 8615 East Village Avenue, Montgomery 
Village, MD 20886 c/o Christopher Drayton, or online to 
www.csaac.org/support-csaac/** 

 
 
 
 

Mission Statement: 

To enable individuals with autism to achieve their highest potential and 
contribute as confident members of their community. 
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